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If you are on Koh Samui, please report animals in need of treatment or 

bring them to us, because the earlier the treatment begins, the better the 

chances of recovery, or the earlier the dogs and cats can go home. 

These are some of the most serious cases that have been brought to 

us 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


